Lankford asked about including information about ILC developments. Murayama noted
that the next big meeting will be in April 2015 after the upcoming HEPAP meeting.

ADDITIONAL DISCUSSION
None.

CLOSING REMARKS AND ADJOURNMENT
Lankford adjourned the meeting at 12:54 p.m. EST.

The minutes of the High Energy Physics Advisory Panel meeting held at the National
Science Foundation on December 8 and 9, 2014, are certified to be an accurate representation of
what occurred.

Signed by Andrew Lankford, Chair of the High Energy Physics Advisory Panel on (date).
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